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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –January 24, 2013
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Thursday, January 24, 2013. Principal Lonnie Dennis called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Lonnie Dennis, Shelly Hendricks, Michelle Buehler, Angela Cannon, Dan Robbins, Tessa Jaggers, Tony Garrison, Cheryl Freeman, Lynne Dewey, Carolyn Shepherd, and Andrea Sparkling. Mary Parker was absent.
ORDER # 13-036- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Cheryl Freeman to adopt the agenda for the January meeting.
ORDER # 13-037- APPROVAL OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the minutes of the December meeting.
ORDER # 13-038 – APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the November and December bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. The motion was made by Shelly Hendricks and seconded by Michelle Buehler to approve the November and December bingo, NHHS, and instructional financial reports. 
ORDER # 13-039 - APPROVAL OF PERSONNEL RECOMMENDATIONS – There were no personnel recommendations for the month of December.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Mark Kopp, Sawyer and Stella Cannon were present at the January meeting. 
ORDER # 13-040-APPROVAL OF THE SECOND READING OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Andrea Sparkling to approve the second reading of the minutes of the December regular meeting.
CURRICULUM UPDATE- Mr. Dennis discussed learning checks at the freshman level. Students were tested in Algebra 1 and reading. The data was reported to teachers. Another check will be given in February. The goal is to perform learning checks at all grade levels. We are working hard to find ways to improve student success. 
INFORMATION ITEMS:
· The next SBDM meeting will be held on February 12. Several board members will attend the meeting.

· The Hardin County Board of Education has approved the next phase of construction. Construction will begin as soon as school is out for the summer. The next phase will include a new gym with a walking track and weight room. The small gym will be turned into the cafeteria. Construction of the football stadium was also discussed. New bathrooms, resurfacing the entire stadium and new locker rooms are needed.

· The Hardin County Board of Education has entered an agreement with WKU and ECTC to build a new college and career center adjacent to the ECTC campus. The center is set to open in August 2014.

· The Hardin County Water District will be working with North Hardin to employ co-op students. The water district is seeking students in engineering, customer service representatives, accounting, and industrial maintenance. 

· A discussion was held regarding school spirit and how to fill the gym at ball games. 

· Concerns with the school’s web page were discussed.

· Mr. Dennis now has a twitter account.

· Council members were given the student accident report for December.
NEW BUSINESS-No new business was discussed at the meeting. 
ORDER # 13-041-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Lynne Dewey and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adjourn the meeting.

_____________________________

Lonnie Dennis, Principal, Chairman

